
 

 

 
 
 

APPLICATION REF: 24/1560/GPD26 
 
 
 

REASON FOR TAKING NO FURTHER ACTION ON APPLICATION: 
 
The applicant has requested to withdraw the application following officer comments highlighting that the 
original permission for the building has a condition placed on it restricting its use to office use. Therefore, 
a prior approval application to change the use of the building is not applicable and full planning 
permission is required.  

 
 
DATE OF N.F.A.: 07/08/2024 
 
 
AGREED BY:  

 


